
 

 

Snack Time! 
 

Dear Parents,  

 We are scheduled to eat lunch from 11:07-11:32.  

Therefore, we will be eating our snacks at 1:00.  I would 

like for the students to be responsible for bringing in 

their own snack every day.  This can be anything that will 

be filling but healthy.  Please no cookies, cake, chips, 

anything with chocolate, or anything that needs to stay 

cold.  They will not be allowed to get out a lunch box and 

eat everything from it, but will be allowed to place their 

one snack item from their lunchbox or backpack on their 

desk before class begins. The students are welcome to 

bring in a water bottle that has a sealed lid (screw-top 

only) with water contents only (no metal please), 

however it is not mandatory. They will also have access to 

the water fountains here at school.  Thank you so much 

for your help and support! 

 

        Educationally, 

        Mrs. Barclay 


